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It is exciting to share with you what is happening with

the Freedom Centre and the steps we are taking to

make the vision a reality. We are so thankful for those

who walk alongside us as we move to our end goal. A

special thanks to our students Jenni and Casey from

Renison and Dalhousie Universities respectively and to

the board who commit to regular meetings. We

continue to look for new board members who come

with the same enthusiasm for the community as well as our veterans. If you are

interested in being part of this project please contact me. Also, if you have not

done so, please log onto our QR code below and answer a few quick questions that

will help us as we journey towards the freedom that the Freedom Centre will

provide. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oXp5ltmWc0-

C7CkrPbL8DEoG7GowQ2pJrkm6Mg93HEZUMlVDWVFBV0M2R0lFVDNST0dTUk1MWlFUQi4u

Rosemary Redshaw 

Door to Door Survey

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oXp5ltmWc0-C7CkrPbL8DEoG7GowQ2pJrkm6Mg93HEZUMlVDWVFBV0M2R0lFVDNST0dTUk1MWlFUQi4u


Over several days Freedom Centre volunteers canvased door to door in our

neighbourhood to determine the needs of Ward 3 in Preston by talking with those 

who reside in the area. It has been incredibly uplifting and informative to go door

to door in our community and meet the neighbours. We have been able to

introduce some to the Freedom Centre and update others. We have been

encouraged by offers to help, give and questions of interest.  We were thrilled by

the offer of one business to hire our veterans and teach them skills as part of his

support of our veterans. We are assimilating all the responses so far. We were also

able to see first hand the outcome of two years of isolation and the effect on our

senior population. We will be continuing our research with community partners

and local businesses with the end result to create a list of services driven by the

community and their input.  Pray for us as we continue to work on this project.  

SUMMER CARNIVAL
AUGUST 27th   

Cambridge Church of the Nazarene is hosting a Family
Fun Carnival at the end of the summer. This is a great
opportunity for the Freedom Centre to meet the
neighbourhood. Come on by, bring your kids or
grandkids and visit our table! Games, Prizes, Food,
Bouncy Castle, Fire Truck at 2:30  p.m.

Some of our current prayer requests are:

*Additional Members for the Freedom Centre Board
*A Social Worker for the board
*Favour with Veterans Affairs
*Discussions with Legion
*Provision of Funding for the vision
*Project Manager
*Favour with Legions as we begin to present the Freedom Centre 

 



UPCOMING
BARRACKS CLOTHING SALE

Thursday July 15th 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
​ Friday July 16th 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.
 Saturday July 16th 9 a.m. to noon

check us out on POSHMARK (@freedomcentre)
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